New Highland Elementary School

SBDM Special Meeting 

May 22, 2012

Minutes 

Good News

Field day, we had thirty Fort Knox soldiers, and twelve volunteers to support the day.  Students and staff ended the day with dunkin’ Mr. Thomas and Mrs. Packer in the Dunkin Booth.  
New Highland’s Volunteer Luncheon was successful, the School’s Choir performed to forty-two volunteers that attended.

1.  Opening Business-Mark Thomas called the meeting to order at 4:01 p.m.

Members present:  Monica O’Donnell, Karen Drake, Georgia Gordon, J.D. Duncan.  Member absent:  Claudia Wilburn
Chalis Packer, Assistant Principal, discussed the Program Review.

a. Mrs. Packer discussed the three components for the program review; Arts & Humanities, Writing, Practical Living and Career Studies.   She also explained that the Program Review is an on-going, year-round, reflective process.  Mrs. Packer provided SBDM with a copy of the Program Review and after a question and answer period, SBDM made a motion to accept the Program Review.  

Georgia Gordon made a motion to accept the Program Review and Karen Drake seconded the motion. 
2.  New Business

a. Mr. Thomas also discussed that the CSIP will be revisited in June.  He  explained how The Continuous Instructional Improvement Technology System, or CIITS, is a multi-phase, multi-year project designed to provide Kentucky public school educators with the resources aligned to standards which support teaching and learning in every classroom in Kentucky.  

b. Mr. Thomas discussed with council that each student supply list was reduced to $25.00 per child.  He stated that due to hard economical times some students can not afford resources for school.    
 Meeting was adjourned at 5:10 p.m.

 

